
‭January 2025 Newsletter‬
‭Mrs. Suzy Dunahee’s Class‬

‭Welcome Back! That was one long break! I was ready to see everyone and‬

‭get the second half of the school year started! As we know it is that time of year‬

‭that the flu/cold season is here to stay. Please err on the side of caution, if your‬

‭student has symptoms. We would like to keep everyone healthy and at school.‬

‭Please check your student’s communication binder that is sent home daily.‬

‭If you haven’t already please send extra clothes and a light jacket, long‬

‭sleeve shirt, or light sweater to leave at school (our room can get chilly).‬

‭As always, if you  have any questions feel free to contact me at school‬

‭between 8:00 and 3:15 pm, by email sdunahee@sese.org , by phone (618)‬

‭617-1129, or by sending a note.‬

‭UPCOMING DATES:‬
‭Monday, 20 January - No School MLK Day‬

‭Thursday, 23 January - Early Dismissal @ 1:30 pm‬




